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41 Green Street
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Dear Mr. Aspell:

This is to notify the City that the New Hampshire Department of Transportation
(NHDOT) has developed a resurfacing project along NH Route 106, beginning at the pavement
joint north of US 3 in Pembroke, northerly to pavement joint 750 feet south of NH 9 in Concord.

Work along this section of NH Route 106 involves a 1-1/2" full width inlay, upgrade of
sidewalk curb ramps, and the replacement of guardrail sections as needed within the project
limits. Traffic control will involve the use of one lane alternating two-way traffic only at night,
opening the road to two-lane, two-way traffic during the day when traffic volumes are high.

Throughout the duration of the project, and at the discretion of the Department,
uniformed officers and flaggers will be used to control traffic. Portable changeable message
signs will be used to notify motorists in advance of upcoming work and provide messages during
construction. All work on this project wiil be performed such that traffic is unimpeded whenever
possible.

This project has aiready advertised, however construction is not anticipated to begin until
the Spring of 2019 and be completed by the fall of 2019. A pre-construction meeting, to which
the City will be invited, will be held by the Contractor prior to the start of construction.

Included as part of this transmittal are two (2) copies of the Municipal Work Zone
Agreement (MWZA) that all municipalities are asked to sign as an acknowledgement that the
Department will have the authority to control traffic through the work zone for the duration of
the project. Please sign both enclosed documents and return them to me in the self-addressed,
stamped envelope provided. One signed copy will be returned to the City and one retained in the
Design file.
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If you have any questions or would like to discuss this project furthgf, feel free to call me
at 271-6198 or send an e-mail to Ronald.Grandmaison@dot.

Chief of Pavement Design
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Enclosures (3)

cc: Police Chief Bradley Osgood, City of Concord



